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MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The Assistant Regional Director for 
Technical Services

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

REPORT ON THE ATTENDED LEVELING-OFF MEETING ON 
THE UPDATES OF THE SCS SAP PROJECT 
IMPLEMENTATION AND VALIDATION OF 
ACCOMPLISHMENTS

Respectfully submitted the Memorandum dated November 3, 2022 from Marine 
Biologist Genesis Ustares regarding the above-mentioned subject.

As per report, a total of eighteen (18) individuals attended the meeting, six (6) males 
and twelve (12) females with representatives from the following agencies; Biodiversity 
Management Bureau (BMB), PENRO Palawan (CDS & NGP), CENRO Puerto Princesa, 
Quezon, Roxas, Taytay, Coron and Palawan Council for Sustainable Development Staff 
(PCSDS). The highlights of the meeting are included in the attached activity report, as well as 
photo documentation.

Please be informed that the inputs of the CENROs and PCSDS to the regional output 
matrix will be presented on the Regional Scientific and Technical Committee of the SCS SAP 
Project in Bangkok, Thailand.

For information and record.
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